
MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING

OF THE BEN HILL COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

HELD ON DECEMBER 11
th
, 2024, AT 10:00am IN THE

BEN HILL COUNTY MEETING ROOM LOCATED AT

321 DEWEY MCGLAMRY RD

Those present for the meeting were as follow:

Steve Taylor Chairman

Hampton Raulerson Assistance County Manager

Pamela Turner County Clerk

Marcus McConico SGRC Planner

Jacob Hughes EMA Director

Deanna Griffin CFO

Chairman Steve Taylor called the meeting to order.

Chairman Steve Taylor stated the purpose for this Public Hearing is to discuss the Hazard

Mitigation Plan

Hazard Mitigation Plan

SGRC planner Marcus McConico stated that the plan is updated every 5 years, a public

hearing was held previously, changes that were made to the plan is as follows: Heat Hazard

was taken away, Thunderstorm was added with Lighting, and some action items were

adjusted due to inflation.

There were no public comments.

The meeting was adjourned.

__________________________________Steve Taylor, Chairman

__________________________________Pamela D. Turner, County Clerk


